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On Monday, September 23, at 
10 am, the monthly meeting of  
The Friends of  the Robert Lee 
Care Center will be held in the 
East Side Activity Room at 
Robert Lee Care Center.

This will be the first meeting 
of  the new year.  A reminder to 
existing membership that annual 
dues need to be paid at this 
meeting. If  you are not already 
a member, you are encouraged 
to come check out The Friends 
of  the Robert Lee Care Center.  
The group will be finalizing 
details for the October 11 
Homecoming Bake Sale and a 
pulled pork fundraiser to be held 
on November 12; as well as 
starting discussions on  new 
fundraisers and projects for the 
2019-2020 year.

The Robert Lee Street Affair 
will be held on Saturday, 
September 28, 2019, beginning at 

8 am.  The event will include 
family fun, crafts, vendors, food 
booths, washer pitching 
tournament, Kids Fair inflatables, 
mechanical bull, petting zoo, and 
much more.  A BBQ Cook-off  
will also be held and will include 
BBQ, brisket, pork ribs, chicken, 
and jackpot beans.  A Car Show 
and Goat Roping will also be held 
during the Street Affair.

A dance will kick off  at 7 pm 
with Krowhaven and DJ 69 
Orlando Cardenez opening up 
for Texas Country favorite, 
Mark McKinney.  

For more information on the 
the Robert Lee Street Affair 
event, contact Kassie Carrera at 
(325) 428-8831 or Skyler 
Rainwater at (325) 763-7216.

The Bronte High School FFA 
will host a Rabies Clinic on 
Wednesday, October 9, from 4 
pm until 6 pm at the Bronte ISD 
Ag Building.  Pioneer Vet Clinic 
will administer the vaccinations.

The scholarship is for students 
who are in at least their second 
year of  college or trade school.  
Applications are available from 
Lanette Fletcher at Glenn-Bivins 
Insurance, 123 W Main St., 
Bronte.  Applications must be 
returned to Lanette or another 
UMW member no later than 
October 11, 2019.  The 
scholarship recipient will be 
announced after the October 
meeting.

The Bronte United Methodist 
Women announce that applications 
for the Sid and Bernice Evans 
Scholarship are now being 
accepted.  The Evans were 
longtime members of  the Bronte 
First United Methodist Church.  
The Scholarship Foundation was 
established by their family.

The Paint Creek Cemetery 
Association would like to 
encourage everyone to attend 
the dedication of  the Pioneer 
Pavilion on Saturday, October 5, 
2019. The dedication will be 
held from 2 pm until 4 pm, at 
the Paint Creek Cemetery. 
Please make plans to attend.


